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                  21 January 2021

FOR PARENTS OF DIRECT CLOSE CONTACTS OF COVID-19 AT FORTY HILL SCHOOL
Advice for Child to Self-Isolate for 10 Days


Dear Parent / carer of the in-school Year xxx provision

Following my previous letter informing you that a member of staff has had a positive test from a Lateral Flow Device (LFD), I can now confirm that this member of staff has tested positive in their full PCR test. Our first thoughts are with our member of staff for a speedy recovery. 
In line with the national guidance, we recommend that your child continues to stay at home and self-isolates up to and including xxx (10 days after contact).
We are asking you to do this to reduce the further spread of COVID-19 to others in the community.

If your child is well at the end of the 10 days’ period of self-isolation, then they can return to the in-school provision at school from date. The class bubble and in-school provision will be closed for Year xxx children until this point. Other members of your household can continue normal activities provided your child does not develop symptoms within the 10 day self-isolation period.
If your child develops symptoms in the next ten days, or at any point, please email us on covid@fortyhill.enfield.sch.uk 

Home Learning is already in place for the children of Year xxx and so your child will be able to access this from day/date and hopefully join the check-in session for their class. 
Thank you for your support in following this guidance and supporting us to ensure that we minimise the infection rate within our school community
With my very best wishes 
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Mr Josh Newham 
Headteacher
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